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Welcome back!  
 
We hope that you all had a lovely holiday and the children 
are well rested and looking forward to the new term.  
 
This term our topics in Year 5 & 6 are ‘Space and beyond.’  
In Year 3 & 4 the topic will be ‘Is there more to Chocolate?’  

We continue to recommend that 
children are fluent with their times 
tables up to x12, starting with x 
2/5/10. This includes learning the 
related division facts. Certificates 
will be awarded in school. 

CLUBS AND ACTIVITIES 

As always at Overstone, we like to offer a selection of extra-curricular activities for the children. 

Clubs timetable will be coming out shortly.  

PE AND GAMES 

Year 6 PE session on a Tuesday & Thursday afternoons. 

Year 5 PE session on a Wednesday afternoon. 

Year 3/4 PE sessions:  Holly -Thursday afternoon; Oak – Tuesday afternoon and Fir – Monday 

afternoon. This term only for Fir Class, they will be attending Forest School on a Friday 

afternoon. Please ensure they have the relevant FS kit in school. 

Please make sure the correct kit is in school everyday during term time and is clearly labelled 

with your child’s name. Any old/spare UKS2 kit would be gratefully received. 

Weather permitting in the winter months; we will aim to go outside. Please ensure that your 

child has appropriate warm clothing e.g. a warm sweatshirt, suitable trainers, jogging bottoms 

and socks. 

 
Equipment: 

Please make sure that 
your child has the 

correct equipment with 
them each day. 

 

Notes for your diary: 

Transfer Test practice: 
Tuesday 10th September 

Wednesday 11th 
September: Meeting the 

Teacher. 

Secondary Transfer Test: 
Thursday 12th September 

School Open Afternoon & 
evening: Monday 30th 

September 

Years 3 & 4 Harvest 
Festival: Tuesday 15th 

October 

Years 5 & 6 Space Museum 
Trip: Wednesday 16th 

October  

w/c 21st October:      
Parents Evening. 

If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Kind regards, KS2 Team 

Please continue to encourage your 
child to read a variety of genres; 
this could be magazines, poems and 
non-fiction texts. When you listen 
to your child read, please ensure to 
complete their reading record. 

Welcome to the KS2 Autumn newsletter. 


